

Section R1 (10 marks)

Read this email from Jake and answer all the questions.

Dear Ted,

How are you? I am staying with my grandmother for the weekend. I am staying at her house in a village in the mountains. My sister didn't come with me because she has a lot of homework to do. She is at home with my mum.

The village is beautiful. There are a lot of cafés and a pretty river, but there is only one shop. There is a farm close to my grandmother's house. There are sheep, goats and ducks, but my favourite are the donkeys. They are very friendly. My grandmother has two cats at home. They are wonderful pets.

What are you doing next weekend?

See you soon,

Jake

Example:

Jake is with his grandmother for the weekend.

1. Jake's grandmother lives in the mountains.
2. Jake's sister stayed at home.
3. The village has a lot of shops.
4. On the farm, Jake likes the sheep best.
5. Jake's grandmother has pet cats.

True	False
☒	☐
☐	☐
☐	☐
☐	☐
☐	☐
☐	☐

Section R2 (10 marks)

Read the passage and answer the questions. There is one example.

Anna works every day, from Monday to Friday. Last weekend, she wanted to buy a jacket for her camping holiday. On Saturday morning, she went to the shopping centre. She didn't buy a jacket because it was expensive. She didn't like the shorts or swimming costumes. She bought a pair of sunglasses. At 11 o'clock she bought a cake and a coffee because she was hungry. In the afternoon Anna was tired, so she went home.

On Sunday, Anna had breakfast with her family. Her children had cheese and fruit but Anna and her husband had eggs. In the afternoon, her children went to the park with Anna's husband. Anna went to see her best friend Betty. They went to the café near the library. It was sunny but cold, so they had hot chocolate.

Example:

When did Anna go to the shopping centre?

- ☒ A Saturday ☐ B Sunday ☐ C Monday ☐ D Friday

1. What did Anna buy?

- ☐ A a jacket ☐ B sunglasses ☐ C shorts ☐ D a swimming costume

2. How did Anna feel on Saturday afternoon?

- ☐ A hungry ☐ B excited ☐ C tired ☐ D thirsty

3. What did Anna eat for breakfast on Sunday?

- ☐ A fruit ☐ B cheese ☐ C bread ☐ D eggs

4. Where did her family go on Sunday?

- ☐ A to the library ☐ B to the café ☐ C to the park ☐ D to the shops

5. What was the weather like on Sunday?

- ☐ A rainy ☐ B cloudy ☐ C hot ☐ D cold

Section R3 (10 marks)

Choose the correct words and tick the box. There is one example.

Example:

The raincoat wasn't in the wardrobe.

- ☐ A haven't ☐ B didn't ☒ C wasn't ☐ D hasn't

1. Peter isn't _____ as Mary.

- ☐ A taller ☐ B very tall ☐ C as tall ☐ D tallest

2. Is Bianca _____ a scarf?

- ☐ A wearing ☐ B wears ☐ C wear ☐ D wore

3. This airport is the _____ in the country.

- ☐ A large ☐ B largest ☐ C larger ☐ D as large

4. John and Anna are watching a film _____ the cinema.

- ☐ A with ☐ B to ☐ C at ☐ D for

5. He _____ football at the moment.

- ☐ A play ☐ B is playing ☐ C to play ☐ D played

6. She can't _____ the tea because it's very hot.

- ☐ A drinking ☐ B to drink ☐ C drinks ☐ D drink

7. My cat is friendlier than _____.

- ☐ A he ☐ B my ☐ C she ☐ D hers

8. Jane started playing baseball two years _____.
☐ A last ☐ B ago ☐ C ever ☐ D next
9. My cousin _____ go to school yesterday.
☐ A isn't ☐ B wasn't ☐ C don't ☐ D didn't
10. How _____ milk is there in the fridge?
☐ A much ☐ B some ☐ C lots ☐ D many

Section R5 (10 marks)

Read the following passage. Put the verb in brackets into the past tense **OR** the present tense. There is one example.

Billy (example) _____ has _____ (have) a friend. Her name is Hana. At weekends, Billy usually ⁽¹⁾ _____ (ride) his bike to Hana's house. She ⁽²⁾ _____ (live) near Billy.

Last Saturday, Billy and Hana ⁽³⁾ _____ (meet) in a café. It was Hana's birthday and she ⁽⁴⁾ _____ (feel) excited. They ⁽⁵⁾ _____ (sit) at a table near the window. At the café, Hana ⁽⁶⁾ _____ (eat) a pancake with strawberries. She said it was the best pancake in the world! They ⁽⁷⁾ _____ (drink) lemonade. It was really nice! Billy ⁽⁸⁾ _____ (give) Hana a present. It was a pretty scarf. Hana ⁽⁹⁾ _____ (tell) Billy it was very nice. Later, they ⁽¹⁰⁾ _____ (catch) the bus and went home.

Section W2 (10 marks)

Write the questions.

Example:

They bought some fruit from the shop.

Did they buy any fruit from the shop _____?

1. Elena goes to the beach in the summer.

Does _____?

2. Jim can answer your question.

Can _____?

3. The postman is delivering letters.

Is _____?

4. Clara visited her grandmother last week.

When _____?

5. We have a lot of flowers in the garden.

Do _____?

Section W6 (10 marks)

Fill in the form.

JOIN OUR FOOD CLUB!	
First name:	
Surname:	
Date of Birth:	
Address:	
What is your favourite fruit?	
What do you usually eat for lunch?	
Who does the cooking in your house?	